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Dear families, 

 

As part of our History curriculum we are learning about how Totley has changed in the recent 

past. We will be going on an investigation walk on Tuesday 19th December in the afternoon to 

look at how the use of various buildings in the area has changed. Children will walk safely with a 

group of adults down Totley Hall Lane, Baslow Road and for a short distance down Hillfoot Lane 

before returning to school. 

 

As this is a local visit, it is covered under our school permissions, however if you have any questions 

please feel free to ask. 

 

In order to have suitable adult to child ratios we will need 3 extra adults per class to accompany 

us on our walk. If you would be willing to volunteer please talk to your child’s class teacher or 

email enquiries@totley.sheffield.sch.uk 

 

Many Thanks, 

 

The Year 1 team 

 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Ben Paxman – Headteacher 

headteacher@totley.sheffield.sch.uk 
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